
This is a shout out to all my helpers and new volunteers to help 
collect prizes for our meeting ra8les. I would like to know when you 
plan on being here and where you are staying. I know there were a 
few new people that said they would help but not be here till the first 
of December or January. Please email me and new recruits are 
always welcome. 

Edmund.f.phillipson@gmail.com. 

 


